
Students who are expected to complete the graduation requirements by           
Fall 2023-24 are requested to fill up the online application form [Available in 
VUES Account] for the 22nd Convocation on or before January 31, 2024.

The last date for clearing the Convocation payment is February 4, 2024.           
To avoid any inconvenience, please ensure that your payment is cleared, and the 
payment slip is emailed to records@aiub.edu before the deadline. Please note 
that failure to do so may result in the cancellation of your application.
** The payment slip is only required for those who are clearing the payment now, in order to update their respective files as soon as 
possible. Please note, that this is not required for those who have cleared their due payment beforehand and have already been cleared for 
the convocation.

Student Records and Verification Section
Office of the Controller of Examinations

Registrar Building, Annex # 8
Phone: 01844515902 | Email: records@aiub.edu

For any further queries, please contact:
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